
From: Lucy Godden <lucyg@klharchitects.com>  
Sent: 22 February 2021 15:01 
To: Owen Fayers <Owen.Fayers@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Cc: 5161 The Stables The Angel Pub <5161@klharchitects.com> 
Subject: DC/20/05890 & DC/20/05891 The Stables, Stoke By Nayland 
 

Dear Owen, 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Please find attached the proposed Traffic Management Plan for The Stables, Stoke By Nayland. 
 
If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Lucy Godden RIBA 
Project Architect 
  

    
  
The Old Steelyard, Poplar Lane, Sproughton, Ipswich IP8 3HL 
  
dd: 01473 898174 

t: 01473 689532 
e: lucyg@klharchitects.com 
www.klharchitects.co.uk 
  

   
  

Notice: This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of 

this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please notify us immediately by return and delete it from your computer. 
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